In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

· Everything you wanted to know about a ROTH 403(b) but were afraid to ask

General Announcements

- · Tuesday Carillon Recitals this summer
- · Art's Spot Summer Hours!
- · TIAA Consultant on Campus
- · Grandparent/Grandchild Day at Dresser Rand Challenger Learning Center

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	THURSDAY
	10:00 Everything you wanted to know about a ROTH 403(b) but were afraid to ask	
	2:00 Everything you wanted to know about a ROTH 403(b) but were afraid to ask	

Everything you wanted to know about a ROTH 403(b) but were afraid to ask

Exciting news for the employees of the Non-Statutory University! We now offer a ROTH 403(b) option and it could mean big tax savings for you in retirement. On Wednesday, June 21st a representative from TIAA will be presenting two short information meetings that will cover the changes that are being made to the Non-Statutory Retirement Plan including the new After Tax "ROTH 403(b)" and explaining the new Fee Leveling approach that is being implemented to more equitably spread the cost of operating the plan and assuring that we offer the investment classes with the lowest fees available for a plan of our size. There will be a morning session at 10:00 a.m. and an afternoon session at 2:00 p.m. for the convenience of everyone. Both sessions will be held in the Kenyon-Allen Rooms in the Powell Campus Center. All interested Non-Statutory Employees are encouraged to attend either of the sessions.

Submitted by: Mark Guinan

back to top Send Email Reminder

Tuesday Carillon Recitals this summer

Plan now to attend the Wingate Memorial Summer Carillon Recitals on the AU Campus, Tuesday nights, July 11, 18, 25, and August 1, 7 pm for the last three, and 6:30 pm for the first one due to the Most Arts Festival. Performers are:

John Widmann, City Carillonneur for 25 years in Frederick, MD; Tatiana Lukyanova, formerly from St. Petersburg State University and carillonneur of the Peterhof Museum; Janet Tebbel, carillonneur at two carillons in Germantown, PA; and Dr. Linda Dzuris from Clemson University.

Rain or shine, the show will go on. Come, relax and listen to the bells of Alfred!

Submitted by: Laurel Buckwalter

back to top Send Email Reminder

Art's Spot Summer Hours!

Art's Spot, 3rd floor of the Powell Campus Center, is open Monday-Friday from 8:30AM-1:30PM. The menu includes; 'Fresh To Go' sandwiches and salads, daily specials for \$3.99 (see link below), coffee drinks and Smoothies for only \$2.99. The last day of summer service will be Friday, June 23. Ade Dining Hall will be open for service beginning Monday, June 26 - ask about the Faculty/Staff plan when you visit Art's Spot during the next two weeks!

Link: Art's Spot Daily Menu

Submitted by: John Dietrich

back to top Send Email Reminder

TIAA Consultant on Campus

A TIAA consultant will be conducting one-on-one, 45-minute, individual retirement counseling sessions on June 22, July 6, August 16, and September 19 in the Human Resources Conference Room in Greene Hall. Let her help you make financial decisions that are right for you. To schedule an appointment, employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.800.732.8353; remain on the line for assistance.

Submitted by: Kim Wyant

back to top Send Email Reminder

Grandparent/Grandchild Day at Dresser Rand Challenger Learning Center

The Allegany Senior Foundation is sponsoring a day of science exploration at the Dresser Rand Challenger Learning Center in Allegany, NY, July 18. Registration is limited to the first 25 grandparent/grandchild (or surrogate) teams to sign up for what the senior foundation says will be a "day filled with science exploration that will stimulate children's imaginations and tickle their fantasies." Cost is \$5 per person and will include bus transportation from the Allegany County Office for the Aging site at The Crossroads Building, Route 19, at Belvidere. Participants should plan on arriving at the The Crossroads Building no later than 10 a.m. Lunch will be served at the end of the "mission," and the young astronauts (and their grandparents) will be returned to The Crossroads Building about 1:30 p.m.

For additional information or to register, call the Office for the Aging at 585 268 9390. For more information about the Dresser Rand Challenger Learning Center, visit: http://drclc.org/
This event has been made possible by a generous gift from Sherry Walton and Charlie Joyce. The Allegany Senior Foundation extends our gratitude to them for their support.

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | MyAU | Events | BannerWeb | Canvas | News | Enews